
Date  : 4/14/2020 3:04:42 PM
From  : "Planning Web Posting" 
To  : "Jason McCrea" 
Subject  : Re: Hollywood Wilcox Uploads

Hi Jason,

The pages are updated.
You are welcome.☺
Rgds,
Stephanie

On Tue, Apr 14, 2020 at 10:10 AM Jason McCrea <jason.mccrea@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi,

Additional files have been added to the following folder which need uploaded to the site. They are all dated 4-13-2020 in the file name, and have
a date modified of today.

P:\Share\WebRequest_LargeFiles\Jason M\Hollywood Wilcox\Administrative Record\(H) Additional\Email Correspondence\Jason McCrea

Additionally, public comment, which has a 5 business day legal requirement, has been received and should be uploaded ASAP at the
following location. 

P:\Share\WebRequest_LargeFiles\Jason M\Hollywood Wilcox\Administrative Record\(D) FEIR - DEIR\DEIR Public Comment

If there are any questions, please let me know.

Thank you for all the help with this Project, the comment period has closed and uploads should be less numerous for a little while. I appreciate all
the help to this point.

-- 

Jason McCrea
Planning Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Room 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3672
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